
 

Week Gone/Week Ahead – 6th March 2020 

Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff 

This half term seems to be going very quickly and 

we now have only three weeks to go until the end 

of term! 

 

I thought it would therefore to be sensible to give 

some information about our Spring reports. This will 

explain the process in detail for new parents/carers 

and act as a reminder for returning parents/carers.  

 

We provide three reports to parents/carers a year. 

In the Autumn Term and Summer Term this 

includes academic progress information as well as 

comments from each teacher. In the Spring Term, 

while we provide academic progress information for 

individual subjects, we do not include teacher 

comments. Instead we provide more detailed 

information from the Therapy team about how each 

student is progressing. 

 

These reports will be sent out at the start of the 

Easter break, with the exception being reports for 

our Victoria class. These students are taking their 

GCSEs this year and will only have one more report. 

This will be a full End of Year report including 

individual teacher comments and it be sent out 

towards the start of the Summer Term. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding this 

please call the office for information. 

 

Have a restful weekend! 

Miss Maddison 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We talked with the students in assembly 

on Monday regarding Coronavirus. I 

reiterated that it was important not to be 

overconcerned but that we all needed to 

be cautious. I reminded them about the 

importance of hand washing and being 

hygienic when sneezing or coughing. 

 

We will continue to monitor and follow all 

Government guidance and update our 

procedures as necessary.  

 

Coronavirus  

The winner of the house point competition this week is: 

 

Falcon 

 

Congratulations to them for winning and well done to all students for their hard 

work over the week. 

 

 

Friday 27th March 2020 

End of Term 
 

Monday 20th April 2020 

Inset Day – staff return to School 
 

Tuesday 21st April 2020 

Students return to School 
 

Monday 25th – 29th May 2020: 

Half Term 

 

Upcoming Dates 


